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 TODAY we’re excited to hear from one of our               

missionary families - Chris and Melinda                               

Miller. They live and serve in Tauranga, New                      

Zealand. Chris will be preaching this morning                      

and will present information on their work in                     

New Zealand Sunday evening. 

Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of 

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as we 

approach the throne of our God.  If you are new to our church 

family, then please let us know as we would love to meet you 

and pray blessings over you and anyone else who has come 

here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen to spend time 

with us and God this morning. We are so glad you’re here! 

                                                   

                                                 

 

                                                                   
October 22 

9:00am—1:00pm 

Fellowship Hall 

Everyone is welcome to our craft 

time, men and women. Bring 

something to work on and have a 

fun time sharing your ideas. 

Thanksgiving Turkey Meals 

Our Food Pantry will be handing out 

200 turkeys and trimmings to some 

of our Food Pantry clients on                    

November 12th from                               

2:00pm-4:00pm.                                               

Contact David St. James to volunteer.  

Watch the bulletin next week for a list 

of trimmings. 



  
 
 

If you’d like to             

contact Rob McRay,   

his email address is:   

 rob@teamimp.com 

 

Tell Us You’re  

Here! 

Prayers Request 

Jeff and Lissa Maclin—Praise to Him, my daughter Cedrica 

and new grandson Armani are fine. Thank you all for all the 

prayers. My oldest daughter has been able to get a good job 

and now a new home also. Thanks to Him our Savior. 

Fall Special Offering OCTOBER 9TH  

Today is our Fall Special Offering which is primarily used to maintain,                
repair, refresh, and update our almost 40 year old aging facility. There are 
many items that you can see and maybe not see that need attention, and 
many are safety issues. Please help us be able to address these issues. This 
year’s projects include: 

 

Our goal for the 2022 Fall Special Offering is $80,000. 

All of today’s offering will be applied toward the building projects. We 
thank you for your prayers and giving that helped with our projects in the 
past. Please pray and plan to help support the new maintenance projects. 

Thank you, 

The Building Committee 

John Flint, Deric Long, Richard Johnson, Deloris Flint 

Maintenance Projects 

Renew/remodel men’s and women’s 
bathrooms in fellowship hall 

Damage and limited                 
functionality 

Repair roof over porches and drive 
through 

Leaking 

Repair or cap the old well Required by Edwards                   
Aquifer Authority or we will 
be fined 

Replace flooring in offices Over 30 years old and well 
worn 

Replace flooring in Children’s hallway Worn and damaged 

Replace refrigerators in kitchen Current refrigerators rusted 
and leaking 

Replace microphones for                            
auditorium 

Starting to fail 

The Children’s Training Room (located at back 

of auditorium with the glass wall) is once again 

ready to receive and serve      families with 

young children. Please feel free to make use of the activities 

and books provided. We are so glad you are here! 

Children’s Giving 

Starting this  morning our children 
will have the opportunity to put 
their coins in the bucket at the 

front of the auditorium on their way to SonShine Hour.  
The money collected will be given to                                                

Casa Hogar Orphanage. 

Watch for new opportunities and ways to contribute. 

TRUNK OR TREAT                 
CANDY 

Baskets in the 

main and 

nursery foyer  

Children’s Quiet Bags 

We are missing some of our quiet bags for our little ones on Sundays. If you have 
gotten home with them by accident, would you please return them. 

ALL YOUTH 


